
Elmwood Murdock Merchants Association 

Regular meeting minutes 

November 18, 2024 

 
The Elmwood Murdock Merchants’ Association met at the Elmwood Cultural Arts and 
Learning Center on Monday, November 18, 2024, at 7 p.m. Those in attendance were Kris 
Shrader, Kurk Shrader, Julie Anderson, Becky Kicak, Andy Clements. 

October 2024 meeting minutes were approved with corrections. 

Treasurer's Report: Andy reported that we received our grant reimbursement for the 4th of 
July.  To date, we have received over $800 in ad fees for the Holiday Extravaganza 
publication.  Bill Connour was reimbursed for the Memorial Star Display.  Payments and 
reimbursements for Julie, Millie and Andy are still pending. 

Membership Report:  One late membership was reported 

Committee reports:  

Economic Development: BJ Absent 

Newsletter: The newsletter was fabulous!  The QR code worked perfectly.  We sorted the 
mailing and divided up for delivery to the USPS. 

Social media: Bonnie was absent but she keeps things posted on FB. 

Web site: Julie Keeps things updated and will update for phones next. 

New Business: 

Discuss future of EMMA moving Forward.  We will skip meeting in January 2025.  We will 
discuss further on December 16th, 2024.  

Unfinished Business: 

Holiday Extravaganza November 30 Theme: Home for the Holidays Raffle prizes have been 
purchased and we will start posting pictures.  The lighting of the Stars will be live streamed. 

Dues for 2025 – Kurk made a motion that the dues will be $25 if received by January 1st, 
afterwards, the fee increases to $40 on February 1.  Becky made a 2nd, all in favor.  Julie will 
send out reminders. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:51 



New Business: 

The next meeting is Monday, December 16th, 2024 @ 7 p.m. at the Learning Center.  

Becky Kicak 

Secretary 

 


